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On Thursday, the House advanced a proposed constitutional amendment. HJR1005 would require statewide ballot
initiatives to receive 60% of the vote before becoming law. If approved by the Senate, HJR1005 would be placed on the
ballot in November of 2022.

The House also passed the following:

HB1391-This bill amends the law concerning consumer protection of seniors from predatory practices. It states that if a
financial services provider has reasonable cause to suspect that financial exploitation may have occurred or is being
attempted, the financial services provider may refuse or delay the execution of a financial transaction.

HB1012-This bill would require a buyer of a used catalytic converter other than a scrap metal recycler to file an electronic
record of the used catalytic converter purchase.

SB298-This bill is titled the Arkansas Sovereignty Act of 2021. It states that all acts, laws, orders, rules, and regulations of
the United States Government that infringe on the people's right to keep and bear arms as guaranteed by the Second
Amendment to the United States Constitution and Arkansas Constitution are invalid in this state and shall not be
recognized.

SB59-This bill states that a personal firearm, a firearms accessory, or ammunition that is manufactured commercially or
privately in Arkansas and that remains within the borders of Arkansas is not subject to federal law or federal regulation.

SB536-This bill establishes the Buffalo River Conservation Committee.

Daily Summary for April 15, 2021



The House will convene on Monday at 1 pm.
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